COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

13th Jenuary, 1932.

Dear Sir,
I am in receipt of your memoranda of
‘P the 18th ultimo relative to the steamers "ELIZABETH" and

AMDOLET" the contents of whieh have been noted and with
.

regard thereto I have tosuy that if the port serewshafts
were examined by you you should forwerd the usuasl reports
on Report Forme 9.

If you did not examine these shafta, I
ahall be glad if you will asceriain whether they were
exemined by a competent Engineer, and forward to this
Office for the information of the Committee, a copy of
any certificates or reporte which may be available in
conmexion with the inspections of the shafts.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Seeretary.
He Smith Esqe,
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